The Honorable Maria Cantwell
United States Senate
717 Hart Senate Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20510
 

Attention: Clark Brunkow-Mather

Subject:  Request for investigation into the misuse of electronic weapons.

July 26, 2006

Dear Mr. Brunkow-Mather;

  

On June 15, 2006, you met with Ted Gunderson, who is a retired FBI Senior Special Agent in Charge.  Unfortunately I could not attend the meeting.  The misuse of electronic weapons and unwarranted surveillance were two important topics that were discussed.  

Ted recently informed me that you are thinking seriously about opening an investigation into this matter.  You requested a letter from one of Senator Cantwell's constituents before you proceed.  We are all very anxious to start an investigation into the widespread abuses that are occurring with electronic weapons.  Please let me know what additional information is needed to assist you in this matter.

Thank you so much for seriously considering the opening of an investigation.  Your response or recommendations in the near future are appreciated. 
 Sincerely,

 

 

Charles Rehn

XXXX XXXXXXX Lane SW

Olympia, Wa.  98512

Email

 

CC:

Gordon Ormand, 936-588-4538
Ted L. Gunderson, FBI Senior Special Agent in Charge (Ret), 936-588-4538
